
 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2014 

 

TO:  Superintendent 

 

FROM: Pam Castellanos PJC 
  QSAC Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT: State Board of Education QSAC Certification 

 

Pursuant to the requirements of N.J.A.C. 6A:30, your school district has undergone 

the Quality Single Accountability Continuum (QSAC) district performance review 

(DPR).  Based on that performance review in which the district satisfied at least 

80% of the QSAC indicators in all five DPR areas, you were notified that the 

district has been designated as high performing. 

 

I am pleased to inform you that on May 7, 2014, the State Board of Education 

certified your district for a period of three years as providing a thorough and 

efficient education, in accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:7A-14.  Your next QSAC 

evaluation will be conducted three years from the initial evaluation or until the next 

full QSAC review as required by statute. 

 

Congratulations on this accomplishment. 

 

c:  Interim Executive County Superintendent 


